
 

   

 

                               08.11.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m excited to begin by sharing the outstanding results from our participation in ADIPEC 2024, 
one of the world’s most influential energy exhibitions. 
 
     We have just concluded a highly successful exhibition at ADIPEC 2024. Our team was thrilled 
to connect with industry leaders, partners, and clients from around the globe. Showcasing our 
innovative product, Balev Steel®, was a particular highlight. The enhanced strength, corrosion 
resistance, and reduced weight of Balev Steel® garnered significant interest and positive 
feedback from visitors. 

 
     We engaged in numerous productive discussions about advanced technologies and 
sustainable solutions in the stainless steel industry. The event provided an excellent platform to 
forge new partnerships and explore collaborative opportunities. We are enthusiastic about the 
potential projects that may emerge from these new connections and are committed to following 
up promptly. 
 

Operational Stability 
 
      I’m also pleased to inform you that our operations continue to run smoothly and efficiently. 
Our energy and water supplies remain stable, ensuring uninterrupted production processes. All 

https://www.adipec.com/
https://www.balevsteel.com/


 

   

 

our equipment is fully operational, and we have encountered no issues, allowing us to meet our 
production goals effectively. Our dedicated team at Centravis remains highly engaged and 
motivated, ready to address any challenges that may arise. 
 
          We deeply appreciate your continued trust and partnership with Centravis. Your support 
motivates us to strive for excellence and innovation in all that we do. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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